From: Reardon. George M.

To: E-OHPSCA-ER.EBSA
Subject: Question on comments to Technical Release 2012-01
Date: Monday, February 27, 2012 12:37:52 PM

Your Technical Release 2012-01 mentions that comments about it will be posted on the internet,
but it does not say where. Several logical searches have so far failed to locate them. What is the
Internet location of these comments? Thank you.

George Reardon, Attorney At Law
713.652.4753 direct 248.760.2126 mobile 713.583.2118 fax GReardon@littler.com
1301 McKinney Street, Suite 1900 | Houston, TX 77010-3031

=

| littler.com
Employment & Labor Law Solutions Worldwide

To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that
any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this document (including any attachments)
is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i)
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or
recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.

This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the
recipient), please contact the sender by reply email and delete all copies of this
message.

To reply to our email administrator directly, send an email to postmaster@littler.com

Littler Mendelson, P.C.
http://www.littler.com
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